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Dates for your Diary … 

Wednesday 28th May 5.30pm Current P6 Ardroy Information Evening  
Wednesday 28th May 6pm New P1 Parents Meet the Staff Evening 
Monday 2nd June Holiday – School Closed 
Tuesday 3rd June Inservice – School Closed to pupils 
Friday 13th June Report Cards Issued 
Saturday 14th June (10am – 12.30pm) Parent Council Summer Fayre 
Wednesday 18th June Sports Day (pre-schoolers to join) 
Thursday 19th June  Pre-School – P6 Moving Up Afternoon 
Thursday 19th and Friday 20th June 2025 P7 Transition – Lochgelly High School 
Wednesday 2nd July 2025 Leavers’ Assembly and Disco 
Thursday 3rd July 2025 End of Term 

A message from Mrs Stewart … 

It feels like summer has arrived early!  Lots of our classes have been enjoying time outdoors and 
Funky Friday has been much better in the sunshine!  

We have lots of events coming up over the next wee while (see key dates above).  Remember to 
get used to checking our school website too as lots of information has been added here! 

 

 

 

 

Reports 

Pupil reports will be issued on Friday 13th 
June.  This will show your child’s progress in 

literacy, numeracy and health and wellbeing.   

We look forward to sharing these with you.  

Classes 25/26 

We are still in the process of finalising 
numbers for next year.  Once this is done, we 

will be able to share with you more 
information on classes compositions and 

teachers for 2025/26.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/cardendenprimaryschool/
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Football 

Our P6/7s made us proud 
last week when they 

returned to school with a 
trophy for Team Spirit after 

playing in the Wiliam 
Duncan Tournament.  Well 

done everyone! 

 

Cardenden Chit Chats and House Huddles 

We had our first Cardenden Chit Chat this term.  This gave us an opportunity to discuss things we 
do and expect at Cardenden.  We talked about our routines, our consistencies, our rewards and 

any consequences that happen in our classes.  At the end of this newsletter, you will see our one-
page document which helps us to remember what is expected of us all. 

This will be added to as we develop our Curriculum Rationale next session. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Council – 
Summer Fayre 

Exciting plans are 
underway for our Parent 
Council Summer Fayre.  

This will be held on 
Saturday 14th June from 

10am until 12.30pm. 

Do you have any old 
teddies you can donate 

for our teddy tombola for 
the Summer Fayre?  
Please bring to Mrs 
Stewart if you do! 

 

 

Trees 

We are fortunate enough to have 
a massive playground with 
beautiful spaces to play on 

concrete and on grass.  
Unfortunately, we have had 

some issues recently with some 
pupils climbing trees and either 

getting stuck or hurting 
themselves.  We have discussed 

this at assembly but would 
appreciate it if you could have a 

chat at home about this too.  
Thank you for your support.  

Parent Feedback … 

Thank you for sharing your views and opinions with us through the different Forms I have sent out.  This is 
really important to help us know what you would like us to change.  Here is an update on what you have told 

us already … 

• Curriculum Rationale and House System – the responses to this survey have shown us that the 
majority of parents (and pupils) agree that our House System needs a revamp.  We are in the process 
of gathering your opinions and will keep you posted as this develops. 

• Lock gates – responses to this were mixed.  We need to think about this further and will update as 
this happens. 

• Uniform – almost all parents agreed that we should have a focus on school uniform (including PE kit) 
More info will come on next month’s newsletter.  

• Zones in Playground – again, responses were mixed.  This is something we will consider further 
before implementing.  
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